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In This Issue Dear Brother,

Latest News We are happy to welcome Steve Latour to the Sigma Tau
_ Gamma Officer. He has an excellent background and the
Field Staff skills to do a great job. You will meet Steve at the Grand

Spring 2014 SAGA Chapter.

Update Your Information
Bernier Grand Chapter
Steve Latour Named CEO
HQ Now Hiring
Founder's Day

GRAND CHAPTER

Quick Links

Registration

F‘E‘slgmﬁ Tau Gammda The last day to secure early bird rates for the William P.
v Website Bernier Grand Chapter is on Monday, June 30. Starting
July 1, registration rates will increase.

w A
f ke’ 1N $59 Registration for Chapters

Chapters with ZERO balance for the 2013-2014 school
year can attend the Bernier Grand Chapter for just $59
per member. Contact the Sig Tau Headquarters to
Latest News receive the discount code that is required to register at
this rate.

Call to the Grand Chapter
The Call to the Grand Chapter is now available on the
Fraternity website.The Call contains very important
items that need to be reviewed by all attendees before
the Bernier Grand Chapter.




Want to keep up with what
Sig Tau brothers from across
the country are doing? Visit
our Latest News section to
find out more.

Field Staff for the 2014-
2015 school year

The Headquarter's field staff
is here to help you!

Eastern Time Zone:
Jacob Western
jacob@sigmataugamma.org

Central Time Zone:
Austin Ubelehor
austin@sigmataugamma.org

Provisional Chapters:
Derek Kaimann
derek@sigmataugamma.org

Expansion Counselors:
Brian Lewallen
brian@sigmataugamma.org

Rick Day:
rick@sigmataugamma.org

Spring SAGA is Now
Available

The latest edition of The
SAGA of Sigma Tau Gamma
is now available online and in

mailboxes this week. This

issue features the 37th
National President Thomas
Morgan along with the 2013
foundation donors.

The online version

Every chapter MUST be represented at the Bernier Grand
Chapter this summer.

e Less than 40 chapter members: 2 delegates
e More than 40 chapter members: 3 delegates
o Alumni Associations/Chapters: 1 delegate

There is no limit on the number of additional members
who can attend and benefit from the Recruitment
College and Bernier Institute for Chapter Development.
Grow your leadership team. Bring your brightest young
members to the Bernier Grand Chapter.

Credential forms must be turned in by

Friday, July 11 to fraternity@sigmataugamma.org or to
Sigma Tau Gamma Fraternity, P.O. Box 54, Warrensburg
MO 64093.

Hotel Event
Registration Registration
Page Page

Steve Latour Named New CEO

Following a national search, Sigma Tau Gamma
Fraternity has named Steve Latour as its next Chief
Executive Officer. Latour will
succeed William P. (Bill) VY
Bernier, Iota '71, as CEO of |
Sigma Tau Gamma Fraternity,
Inc. and Sigma Tau Gamma

Foundation, Inc.

Latour is currently Senior
Director of Advancement at
Alpha Sigma Phi Fraternity. He
will join the Sigma Tau Gamma
staff on July 1, 2014 and
transition into the CEO role on
January 1, 2015. In the interim
Latour will work with Bernier to
become fully knowledgeable
about Sigma Tau Gamma chapters, programs, policies
and finances.

To read the full press release, please click here.

Headquarters: Now Hiring




‘ is available clicking here.

Update Your
Information

Update your current contact
information with the Sig Tau
Headquarters so you don't
miss important news.

Click here to update

Communications Professional:

This is an entry-level position for recent public relations,
marketing, and communication graduates. Candidates
will write, edit, and manage deadlines for the Fraternity's
quarterly magazine, work with email marketing, develop
content and support social media platforms, develop
content for sigmataugamma.org, among

other communication duties.

Director of Chapter Development:

The director of chapter development is a motivated,
self-starter who will be responsible for successful
execution of chapter service-related objectives of the
Fraternity Strategic Plan and North-American
Interfraternity Conference standards.

The director of chapter development supports the
Chapter Standards using regional and national events,
chapter-based programming, traveling staff, regional
and chapter-based volunteers, electronic
communication, and in person visits. This is a full-time,
exempt position based at the Marvin Millsap
Headquarters building in Warrensburg, Missouri.

For more information on these positions and to apply
today, please click here.

Fraternity Celebrates 94 Years

On June 28, Sigma Tau Gamma will celebrate 94 years
of Manhood, Brotherhood, and Citizenship. Follow in the
conversation by using the hashtag #SigTau94 and share
your favorite memories of the Fraternity. We're excited
to celebrate our growing brotherhood!

It is easy to let important tasks go undone when you
aren't involved in the Fraternity on a daily basis. That is
what happens during the summer break. Set an hour
aside one evening a week for Fraternity business. You'll
be surprised how much you get done. Don't have a task?
Call your chapter president and offer to help.

Fraternally Yours,
Bill
William P. Bernier, CAE

Executive Vice President & CEO
Sigma Tau Gamma Fraternity, Inc.

660-747-2222






